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06 February 2012 NR/nr/H08/735/7.1 

 

 

Dear Bethany 

 

59 Maygrove Road, London NW6 2EE (REF: 2009/4598/P) 

 

Discharge of Planning Condition 5 (Details of Privacy Screens), 

Further to our letter, enclosures and application for discharge of condition 5 dated 08/12/11, and your 

subsequent email of 30/01/12 relating to the height of the screens, I enclose 4 copies of  revised 

drawing H08-735 (31) 009 Revision B. 

In light of your comments, and in order to permit the immediate discharge of the condition, the height 

of all screens has been amended to 1.7 metres above paving level as indicated on planning condition 

5. As there is now only one height of screen, drawing H08-735 (31) 010 is no longer relevant, 

therefore this drawing is now deleted. 

I trust this information is sufficient to discharge Planning Condition 5. If you require any additional 

information, please contact me on 01825 768377. 

      

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Neil Reddick  

Associate Director 

 

Encs 

 


